
Monday 4th December 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we are entering the season of Advent, two children per day in our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes will 
bring home an Advent Prayer Pack throughout Advent. All children (including Years 3 to 6) can also access a 
booklet of prayers and reflections for Advent which has been sent home via School Ping. These booklets are 
available in paper copy from the school office for any parents who request one. 
 
We ask that you help your child to continue their faith journey through this season of preparation and waiting, 
by taking a few peaceful moments to read the Christmas story with the younger children and say the prayers 
with the older children. 
 
Advent Prayer Packs for the younger pupils contain a crib, a candle and the Christmas Story. You are welcome 
to keep the candle but we ask that you return the rest of the pack the next day so another child can take it home 
to his/her family.  
 
Thank you for your continuous support, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Barrett 
Deputy Head/RE Lead   
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